
MISSISSIPPI STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

September 18, 2014 

W. Scott Rone, RSO 
University of Mississippi 
Department of Health and Safety 
100 Health and Safety Building 
University, Mississippi 38677 

Dear Mr. Rone: 

This letter serves as "Official Notice of Inspection Findings" concerning an inspection of the 
activities authorized under Radioactive Material License No. MS-EBL-01 and Registration Nos. 
X-69, X-218, X-247, and EM-6. The inspection was conducted on August 22, 2014, by Jeff 
Algee. 

During the inspection, no item of noncompliance was cited. The University of Mississippi ' s 
personnel appeared to be operating in compliance with the conditions of Radioactive Material 
License No. MS-EBL-01 , Registration Nos. X-69, X-218, X-247, EM-6, and the Mississippi 
State Board of Health Regulations for Control of Radiation. 

Should you have any questions or comments, concerning this "Notice" or inspection, please 
contact Jeff Algee at (601) 987-6893. 

Sincerely, 

B. ~l21irect~~ 
Division of Radiological Health 
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